
Friday 11th March 2022

Dear all who are associated with Sunnydown

First News Ukraine Schools Appeal in partnership with the Disaster Emergency Committee (DEC)

Since the start of the war in Ukraine we have been inundated with questions from teachers, pupils and parents
wondering how they can help and what they can do. Today, First News (the UK's newspaper for children) has
launched its First News Ukraine Schools Appeal in partnership with the Disaster Emergency Committee
(DEC).  Please see the link below for more details:

https://schools.firstnews.co.uk/ukraine/?dm_i=6XUK,4DME,15ZJIN,HSLY,1

SSSSA Key Stage 3 Football Tournament

Last Thursday brought the second trip to Fulham training ground for the football tournament for Years 7-9.  Antony
Harper joined the 9s for their fixtures which began with a 4-2 loss to Grafham Grange.  This was followed by wins
against Nightingale Academy and Carew Academy (3-0 and then 3-1).  Different results against the final team,
Wishmore Cross could have met finishing anywhere from first to third but after a tightly contested 0-0 draw,
Sunnydown won the penalty shoot out with goals from Josh Benton and Jamie Rogers and a save by Kieran Kirk,
meaning Sunnydown won the tournament overall.

Well done to the boys.  The Year 7 and 8 students nominated their player of the tournament.  Their thoughts are below.

Harry F: Max.
Jayden: Max because he was very good.
Teddy: Lithar, he did really good.
Luke: Max.
Lithar: Max was a great asset to the team.

Bailey: Callum because he got a good goal.
Ollie: Callum because he scored a goal and did some good saves.
Michael: Callum.
Jayden: Callum.
Callum: Because he did a good volley.
Jacob: Ollie because he tries hard and he’s my best friend.

Three teams were involved in all: Jamie Rogers, Kieran Kirk, Oscar Stewart, Josh Benton, Alex Hennessy and Antony
Harper in one team.  Harry Franklin, Luke Dean, Lithar Po-Ba, Max Gibbins, Teddy Foster, Finley Marley, Sonny



Burgess and Jayden Smurthwaite in another.  James Dean, Callum Annis, Bailey Goodliffe, Jayden Peters, Jacob
Kelly, Ollie Taylor and Michael Hanley were in the third.

Well done to all the boys.

Gabe

Road safety

Please can parents be reminded that the approach into school (as well as the school car park) has a speed limit of
5mph.

100% Attendance

Congratulations to 7N for achieving 100% attendance for w/e 4th March 2022.

Thought for this week
(W/C: 7th March)

Do you understand your true value?

Thought for the week
(W/C: 14th March)

Red Nose Day - supporting those less
fortunate

Scientist of the Week

The recipient of Scientist
of the Week, awarded by
Mr Cybuch for resilience

is:

Jacob Kelly
(7N)

Artist of the Week

The recipient of Artist of
the Week, awarded by Mrs

Ogle for his fantastic
photography project and

effort in art is:

Hamish Scott
(8T)

Mathematician of the
Week

The recipient of
Mathematician of the
Week, awarded by Mr
Zadok for consistent

engagement and work
completion is:

Elvinas Sermuksnis
(10J)

Chef of the Week

The recipient of Chef of
the Week, awarded by

Miss Carew is

Alfie Wilson
(8T)

House Points for this week

An email will go out on Monday listing details.

Friday Curriculum (18/3/22)

A timetable of events will be sent out next week.


